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Brian Jennings Memorial Scholarship Fund through the Foundation for Grossmont and Cuyamaca Colleges.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Prof. Jennings was a popular and well-known professor among students, who often noted his humor and passion for teaching. In celebrating Brian’s commitment to students and honoring his legacy as a professor, we hope you will join us in funding this scholarship. 
 
To donate online, please visit the donation website. Your donation is tax-deductible and 100% of donated funds will go directly to student scholarships.
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